
 
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Llandudno Junction & Deganwy Bus Service to School 
  
Thank you to everyone who has completed a form to request a seat on the Llandudno 
Junction/Deganwy bus services for 2022/23.  If you have not completed a form for this academic year, 
please download one HERE and return to school as soon as possible. 
  
On Monday morning (Sept 5th) only, Alpine drivers will allow students on to the buses without 
passes.  All students who have handed in a form will be given a temporary bus pass in school on 
Monday and a Direct Debit form to set up payment for the ticket.  Please return the direct debit form 
to us as soon as possible so that we can exchange it for a permanent bus pass for the year. 
  
From Tuesday morning (Sept 6th) onwards, only students with a temporary or permanent pass for this 
academic year will be able to use the service.  Temporary passes will only be permitted for a two week 
period. 
  
The timetable for the service is as follows: 
  
Deganwy School : 08.26, 
Overlea Avenue/Albert Drive Junction : 08.30 
Llandudno Junction Coop : 08:34 
Llandudno Junction Station : 08:38 
Ysgol Aberconwy : 08:43 
  
Please note that whilst we will be running two buses initially, in the event that demand for this service 
does not reach the required number for 2 buses to be viable, seats will be offered on a ‘first come first 
served’ basis. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Ian Gerrard  
Headteacher  

https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/2022.07-Llandudno-Junction-Deganwy-Transport-Application-Form.docx

